June 2018

To The River Pierce Foundation Board,

Once again, | was privileged to give educational presentations to your summer campers.

The three sessions | covered fit with Texas and extended learning from the other guest educators.
The kids were polite, attentive, eagerly participated with questions, answers and had fun as they
completed extension activities.

You are to be commended for caring about and giving such a special opportunity to these kids. The
camps expose them to areas not touched on in their school year’s classrooms. My hope is to peak
interest that may lead to a livelihood in an area they might never have considered. If nothing else,
their minds are “stretched”.

Should anyone wish to see the camps | used this year, | will be happy to send the outlines | followed.
The attached photo shows campers using quills to write ornithology in their journal’s table of
contents. | think they gained an appreciation for our modern writing instruments!

Thank you from an educator who loves to teach.

Kathleen Guerrero




